General Overview

The Township Planning Board is preparing a new Master Plan. The last comprehensive Master Plan,
adopted in 1995, will be replaced by a new Master Plan that includes Goals and Objectives, Land Use
Element (including hazard and climate change mitigation), Circulation Element, Conservation Element,
Economic Development Element, and a Green Buildings and Sustainability Element. Adopted by the
Planning Board, the Master Plan sets forth a vision for the community in the coming years and is the
principal document that addresses the manner in which development, redevelopment, conservation
and/or preservation should occur in Lawrence. It is intended to guide the decisions made by public
officials and those of private interests involving the use of land.

There will be multiple opportunities to get involved and share your thoughts and ideas — including public
input meetings and a survey. Announcements for the public input meetings, survey, project status and
more can be found on this website and through the Township’s social media and Nixle alerts.



